
DANNENBAUM ENGINEERING COMPANY – FORT WORTH, LLC 

2501 PARKVIEW DRIVE, SUITE 670   FORT WORTH, TEXAS 76102  (817) 763-8883 

Attachments: Bid Tabulation 

December 10, 2020 

 

Mr. Brad Hearne 

CDBG Program Manager 

Tarrant County 

1509-B South University Drive, Suite 276 

Fort Worth, TX 76107 

 

Re: Letter of Recommendation for Matson Street Sewer Replacement 

 

Dear Mr. Hearne: 

 

On December 10, 2020, bids were received for the Matson Street Sewer Replacement. A total of 3 bids were received 

and a summary of bids is shown in the table below (arranged from lowest to highest) and a detailed tabulation is attached 

to this letter: 

No. Name Bid Price 

1. Excel 4 Construction LLC $ 228,896.50 

2. Horseshoe Construction, Inc. $ 229,001.00  

3. A&B Construction LLC $ 245,357.00  

 Engineer’s Estimate $ 256,313.90  

 

The bids were tabulated, and no errors were noted. 

 

The lowest bid was 11% below the engineer’s estimate. Excel 4 Construction LLC was found to be the lowest bidder at 

$228,896.50. All required acknowledgements and the bid bond were all provided 

 

As all the requirements were met by Excel 4 Construction LLC., Dannenbaum Engineering Corp. – Fort Worth LLC 

recommends approval of Excel 4 Construction LLC for a total of $228,896.50. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Alex Garcia, P.E. 

Project Manager 


